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Gantt Street Baptist Church
2121 Gantt Street
Cayce, SC 29033

Dear Friends:
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus! Thank you for your continued support of this ministry in the amount of $50.00.

We praise the Lord that he continues to bless the home. This month we have added two new children to our home family.
We welcome fourteen-month-old Eva and four-year-old Gabriel. This brings our number to thirty-four children we minister
to.

A specific need that we have is the conversion of one of the closets in the office into a bathroom for public use. When people
visit, they often need use of a restroom. We are not always able to leave the office and open the kitchen where our closest
public restroom is located. It’s also not safe for our children to have the restroom in their private living quarters used by the
public. If you could help with this project, we would certainly appreciate it.

Our Christmas lists are now available. Please contact the children’s home office if you would like a copy. Our children are
blessed by the outpouring of love from the churches who partner with us in this ministry. Thanks to you, they are able to have
a wonderful Christmas.

Would you consider taking this month and adopting our workers for special prayer? We have been extremely short staffed,
and each worker carries a tremendous load. I know this is not unusual in the ministry, but [ do covet your prayers.

Words are simply not enough to thank you for your support, prayers, and friendship. Your faithfulness gives my staff and 1
encouragement to keep pressing on. May the Lord continue to bless you in the area you are called to serve.

Thank you for every kindness shown to our ministry. We are blessed to have you co-labor with us.

In Chrigst,

Kathi Sanney

Director
James 1:27

Dr. Harold B. Sightler, Founder
A Ministry of Tabernacle Baptist Church



